
Bulletin No. 1029 

Friday  2nd December 2022 

@LadyLanePark 

 
Dear parents, 
 
Thank you for your generous donations of bottles in return for today’s non-uniform day, these have 
now been passed to The Friends for use at the Christmas Fair next Friday after school.  The Christmas 
Fair will take place from 3.45pm -6.15pm and there are lots of fun games and activities to take part 
including: a visit to meet Santa, Chocolate Tombola and even a Santa penalty shoot out! It would be 
lovely to see you at The Fair, I know The Friends have been working really hard to make it the best yet. 
 
Thank you to Mrs Kernick for the absolutely fabulous Christmas Staff Display in the main entrance, I 
know I have an amazing team at Lady Lane Park but I didn’t realise how agile they were!  It really has 
been a lot of work and was a lovely surprise for all our staff and pupils when they came to school on 
Thursday morning. 
 
Infants have been very busy rehearsing for their Nativity performances next week and they are all very 
excited to show you what they have been learning! For each Nativity there will be two performances; 
you are able to choose to come to the one that suits you, however we have to limit this to two visitors 
per child to ensure that we can fit everyone in.  You don’t need to book a ticket in advance, so just 
come along and enjoy the show.  At the performances, please be mindful of sharing images on social 
media as some pupils do not have permission to be photographed. 
 
Yesterday, Mrs Moffat & I visited Giggleswick with the LVI pupils for an afternoon of drama & science 
workshops, followed by watching the school’s performance of The Lion, Witch & the Wardrobe. Thank 
you to the parent’s who were able to help us out with transport – we know it was a very late night and 
really do appreciate your support. 
 
On Thursday next week, the Junior department will be performing at All Saints Parish Church in 
Bingley.  Further information on the plans for the day have been posted on your child’s Class Dojo 
page, should you have any further questions please contact your teacher on Class Dojo. 
 
The last two weeks in school are very busy, with lots of lovely events taking place. Please keep an eye 
on Class Dojo for updates and details of everything that is happening in school. 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu 
Week: Monday 5th  December – Friday 9th December  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Baked 
Potatoes  

& 
Cheese/Beans 

Sausage Rolls, 
diced 

potatoes  
&  

Peas/Corn 

BBQ Chicken 
&  

Vegetable 
Rice 

Meatballs in 
Sauce  

& 
 Pasta 

  
Children’s 

Choice 
Picnic Lunch 

 

Greek Yoghurt 
with Melon  

&  
Grapes 

Steamed 
Sponge  

&  
Custard 

Jelly Arctic Roll 

 
 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 
 

 
Quorn & 

Halal  Option 
 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 
 

Dates for the Diary  

December  
Monday 5th – U11 Boys Table Tennis match 3.00pm-6.00pm 

Tuesday 6th – Form 2/3 Nativity 9.00am 

Wednesday 7th  - Form 2/3 Nativity 9.00am 

Thursday 8th – KG/F1 Nativity 9.00am 

Junior  Nativity at Bingley Parish Church 7.00pm 

Friday 9th - KG/F1 Nativity 9.00am 

The Friends’ Christmas Fair 4.00-6.00pm 

 

Monday 12th – Form 2 & 3 Christmas Party 2.15pm 

Tuesday 13th – School Choir performance at Fearne House, Bingley 

LVI & UVI Christmas Party 2.15pm 

Wednesday 14th – Infant Christmas Lunch 

Form 4 & 5 Christmas Party 2.15pm 

Thursday 15th – Kindergarten & Form 1 Christmas Party 2.15pm 

Junior Christmas Lunch 

Friday 16th – Christmas Jumper Day & Talent Show 

School Closes for Christmas  

Monday 19th – Wednesday 21st - Christmas Holiday Club 

*School opens Wednesday 4th January 2023 





 Can you spare some time to help at the Christmas Fair? We are looking for 
volunteers on: 
 

Friday 9th December 2022, 3.45pm – 6.15pm. 
  
Even if it is only half an hour we really cannot run this without assistance from our Lady 

Lane community, so please email the friendsofllps@gmail.com or let Mrs Wright know in 
the office, to see how you can help. 

  
Thank you 

  
Dave Chapman 

Chair, Friends of Lady Lane Park School and Nursery 




